
5 March, 2020 
 
To 2020 Entrants  
 
It’s all systems go for the 2020 St Barths Bucket! Our friends on St Barths are very much looking 
forward to welcoming the fleet.  
 
For those yachts racing in Antigua next week, we wish you the best of luck on the racecourse. I 
emailed those programs earlier about sail and tank declarations for the Bucket. If you have any 
questions call or email me anytime. 
 
The Sailing Instructions, Exhibits, Course Book and preliminary Class Breaks have been emailed 
and are posted. All captains are encouraged to share those to your respective owners and 
afterguard members straight away. As mentioned in the class break letter, we will not be 
inclined to consider changes on site. 
 
I am getting on a plane next week for St Barths and look forward to leaving the cold of New 
England behind. 
 
The Bucket Team looks forward to seeing you all in St Barths and enjoying some great racing 
and shoreside fun! 
 
Peter 
Peter S, Craig, Event Director  
mailto:peter@bucketregattas.com 
+1-617-755-7316 
 
PS We continue to monitor all news and updates. The news from Guadeloupe appears to be 
mainly focused on cruise ship regulations. The authorities and cruise lines are tightening 
regulations in the face of the coronavirus epidemic. This Wednesday, March 4, Guadeloupe and 
Martinique do not count any positive cases. 
 
 
 

https://bucketregatta.com/race/sailing-instructions/
https://bucketregatta.com/race/class-breaks/
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